
November 3, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Wallace Milam 

360 Greenway Avenue, Apt. 4 

Dyersburg, TN 38024 

 

Dear Mr. Milam: 

 

One of our analysts came across three documents in which you had expressed 

an interest to the Review Board.  I am aware that your letter was sent in 

September 1994 and you may have found these records on your own.   

Please note that we have enclosed a November 26, 1963 memorandum 

from FBI Special Agents Sibert and O’Neill to the SAC, Baltimore, which you 

had on your list.  This document has been released by the FBI, although the 

HSCA version is still technically referred. 

 

I hope these documents are of assistance to you in your research.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 

    



 

 

 

 
 


